
Services this month 

July 6th  10.00 am  Brunch Church 

July 13th  10.00 am  Sunday gathering  

June 20th   10.00 am  Sunday gathering 

July 27th  10.00 am  Sunday gathering 

 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 
The care and protection of children, young people and adults involved in Church activities is the responsibility of 

everyone who participates in the life of the Church. If you are concerned that someone you know is at risk, or is be-

ing abused, or presents a risk to others, please seek advice from the Parish Safeguarding Officer. If a child or adult is 

in immediate danger or requires medical attention call the emergency services without delay.  

 

 

Women’s Wednesday walk 

 

The next Women’s Wednesday walk will be on 2nd July usually starting from Sim-

mondley Coop at 10.00 am.  

The July walk will be either to Arnfield reservoir or the Sett Valley Trail. 



Men’s Walking Group 

We have been so lucky with the weather for the last year or thereabouts, so I suppose our luck had to 

change sometime. With our waterproofs well and truly to the fore we travelled by bus to Little Hayfield 

for our June adventure. We walked up onto the moor via Park Hall and then the Grouse Shooter’s trail, 

before following the path down to Carr Meadow where we stopped for a brew by the stream. We then 

climbed up to what I still refer to as The Grouse where we had delicious bacon butties and another brew 

at Joan’s Snack Cabin. 

It was then decision time! The group were given the choice of continuing on a more challenging walk 

with Steve Hoon or a less challenging one with me ( bus back to Glossop first!). Some took the high road 

and some took the low road but we all eventually arrived back at the Hare and Hounds pub safely 

where we enjoyed our social time together over a well deserved pint. 

We have had an additional walk in June which was a little more challenging and was intended for the 

fitter members of the group. The walk was a circular route from Gradbach visiting The Shires Head and 

beyond. It was a little longer than our normal walks but was greatly enjoyed by those who took part. 

I do intend to have another additional more challenging walk in July too (Visiting Mill Hill and Kinder-

Downfall), but our regular walk will be on Thursday 10th July when we will be visiting the crashed air-

craft site at Higher Shelf Stones. 

The Men’s Walking Group is very friendly and welcoming to new members. Please get in touch with me 

if you would like any further information. 

Ivan Taylor. Tel 07756488909. 

THE LAST NEWSLETTER 

Our notices on a Sunday and our improving publicity means 

that there has become less and less need for a newsletter.  

Future needs are being discussed  but, in the meantime, this 

will be the last newsletter for a while.   

I hope you have enjoyed the newsletter in the last couple of 

years but, as we move forward, thank you to all those who 

have regularly contributed (especially Ivan—faithful writer) 


